
 
 

  

 

 

Scalby School 

Newsletter – Friday 10th February  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we move towards the Spring months, I am glad to see the days starting to get longer. I am especially 

looking forward to taking my family down to the beach next week to experience a sunrise, as some of the 

recent morning skies have been spectacular as I have driven into work this week. We are incredibly lucky 

to live in such a beautiful part of the world.  I hope as families, you have plenty of opportunities to spend 

time together and share valuable social experiences.  

Half-term Holiday 

School will finish at 14:30 on Friday 10th February for the half-term break. Students will be expected to 

return to school on Monday 20th February at the normal time. 

Training Day 

A reminder that school will be closed to pupils on Tuesday 21st February for a staff training day. This is an 

opportunity for students to take part in the local tradition of skipping on the beach!   

GCSE Examination Update 

Currently staff are busy preparing Year 11 students for formal external examinations. Year 11 students will 

be sitting trail examinations in English, Maths & Science the week beginning 27th February. We work hard 

in school to support students with their learning. It is vital that this is supported at home with the 

completion of homework and revision. There is a strong link between academic achievement and students 

engaging in regular productive home study activities that complement the learning in school. I would 

encourage you as parents to support your children with homework and revision activities at home.  

Year 11 Parents Evening  

A reminder that Year 11 parents evening will take place on Thursday 23rd February 2023, 16:00 – 19:00. This 

event will run online. Your child will have received a letter with details of how you can book appointments 

with teachers. Staff will provide valuable information about the final steps students need to take to be 

successful in their examinations. Please ensure you have booked appointments with the relevant staff 

members to help support your son / daughter.  

Changes of Personal Details 

To ensure that you receive the most up to date information relating to school life and so that we can contact 

you effectively. Please could I ask that you ensure you notify school when any of your family contact 

information changes, such as changes to phone numbers or addresses. Please email any changes to 

admin@sc.coastandvale.academy  

Respect Agenda 

We have been working hard pushing the Scalby School Respect Agenda with students over the past 12 

months. As a school we are determined to help students develop so that they can be the best they can be 

in all areas of their lives. Please be assured we will continue to challenge students when they fall short of 

our Respect Agenda expectations. Please visit our website to find out more about the expectations for 

members of our school community https://www.scalby.coastandvale.academy/for-parents-and-

carers/respect/ 
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Conduct Online 

Our staff continue to have to speak regularly to parents and students about conduct online. Please support 

your son / daughter by regularly talking to them about their online conduct and support them to ensure 

their interactions are always appropriate and respectful. Most social media platforms and mobile phone 

provide parents with the ability to monitor usage.  

Year 8 Trading Challenge 

Earlier this week Year 8 students took part in an Enterprise challenge run by NYBEP. It was fantastic to 

experience the buzz of excitement in the hall as students had to make decisions on what products to buy 

and sell as market conditions changed. Students had the chance to develop communication, decision 

making, teamwork and negotiating skills.  

Sporting Achievements 

Well done to all students who have been competing for school in sporting events this half term.  

Basketball 

The Year 7 boys team came 4th in a competitive District Basketball final. The Year 8 Basketball team also 

came 4th in their District Basketball Tournament, narrowly missing out to Caedmon. Great performances 

from everyone who took part. The Year 11 boys played their final basketball fixture for Scalby School, 

coming second in a close District Finals – narrowly losing out to Ryedale. 

Football 

Well done to the Year 7 Girls Football team who were the winners of the partnership 5-a-side Football 

tournament. The Year 11 Football boys team have qualified for the next round of the District Cup with a 3-

2 victory against Malton. They go on to play Eskdale in the quarter-finals. 

Castle Competition 

The History department held their annual castle making competition this half-term. Well done to Freddy 

and Hattie who produced fantastic castles to scoop the first and second prizes. It was a very tough decision 

for the judges. 
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I hope you manage to enjoy some time together as a family over the next week and we look forward to 

seeing everyone back in school on Monday 20th February. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr C Robertson 

Headteacher 
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